
 

 
 
 

INFORMATION  REGARDING  THE  USE  OF 
ONSITE  WASTEWATER  TREATMENT  SYSTEMS 

IN  PROPOSED  SUBDIVISIONS 
 
 

The Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board has adopted 

general Waste Discharge Requirements for discharges from onsite 

wastewater treatment systems.  If the proposed subdivision will 

create more than two lots and each lot is less than five acres in size, 

and onsite wastewater treatment systems are proposed, a Report of 

Waste Discharge may be required by the Los Angeles Regional 

Water Quality Control Board.   

 

For more information please contact: 

 
LOS ANGELES REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD 

320 WEST 4TH STREET, SUITE 200 
LOS ANGELES, CA 90013 

213/576-6600 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/ 
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